
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mary Love  
Sent: Sunday, December 1, 2024 9:56 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, 
Maureen <Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Kroetsch, Cameron 
<Cameron.Kroetsch@hamilton.ca>; Nann, Nrinder <Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca>; 
Hwang, Tammy <Tammy.Hwang@hamilton.ca>; Francis, Matt 
<Matt.Francis@hamilton.ca>; Jackson, Tom <Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, 
Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; Danko, John-Paul <John-
Paul.Danko@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad <Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Beattie, Jeff 
<Jeff.Beattie@hamilton.ca>; Tadeson, Mark <Mark.Tadeson@hamilton.ca>; Cassar, 
Craig <Craig.Cassar@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Alex <Alex.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; 
Spadafora, Mike <Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca>; McMeekin, Ted 
<Ted.McMeekin@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Comment re Motion on 2-storey ADU’s before Monday noon deadline  
 
 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 
 
Hello, City Clerk and Councillors, 
 
Hello, City Clerk and Councillors, 
 
Writing to you from a snowy Ward 7 about two-storey additional dwelling units.  
My purpose in writing is to express my surprise and dismay that what I thought had 
been decided on and begun to be implemented seems suddenly to be in question? I 
thought the Council’s decision to allow this innovative form of gentle density 
intensification had been unanimous?  
 
I would hope that the normal kinds of checks and balances of the building permit 
approval process will ensure that two-storey ADU’s get built in suitable locations that 
fulfill urgent housing needs while enhancing neighbourhoods.  
 
I also hope that the discussions you will have around the horseshoe at the GIC will 
reassure the mover of the motion that Council made the right decision in approving 
these family and neighbourhood friendly additional dwellings. 
 
Hamiltonians support a firm urban boundary, and we need to hear that determination 
firmly reaffirmed by our municipally elected representatives in response to this 
unexpected motion to reconsider your earlier sound and forward-thinking decision.  
 
Thank you for your kind attention, 
 
Mary Love 
Ward 7 senior 
 
 

mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca
mailto:Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca
mailto:Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca
mailto:Cameron.Kroetsch@hamilton.ca
mailto:Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca
mailto:Tammy.Hwang@hamilton.ca
mailto:Matt.Francis@hamilton.ca
mailto:Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca
mailto:Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca
mailto:John-Paul.Danko@hamilton.ca
mailto:John-Paul.Danko@hamilton.ca
mailto:Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca
mailto:Jeff.Beattie@hamilton.ca
mailto:Mark.Tadeson@hamilton.ca
mailto:Craig.Cassar@hamilton.ca
mailto:Alex.Wilson@hamilton.ca
mailto:Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca
mailto:Ted.McMeekin@hamilton.ca


 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


	From: Mary Love

